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March 17, 2017 
 
Dear Home Owner / Resident: 
 
This is an informative letter regarding a future County Highway 27 Improvement Project.  Scott 
County will be accessing the feasibility to reconstruct County Highway 27 between County Highway 
21 and County Highway 44.  Tentatively, the County has programmed the reconstruction and 
improvements to occur in 2021. 
 
Presently, we are commencing with preliminary work and surveys along the highway, which may 
include surveying onto your property.   Next week, survey crews will be surveying for topographic 
information and locating nearby site features.  Surveyors will attempt to contact you in person prior 
to entry onto your property.   If you desire more information or discussion regarding this preliminary 
work and surveys, please contact me at my telephone number provided below.  
 
Later, probably within the next 12 months, geotechnical crews will be drilling soil borings along the 
highway for subsurface soil data and other qualified consultants may be delineating wetlands.      
 
We are planning that Scott County will be hosting a public open house within the next several 
months.  In the meantime, additional information is available at 
http://www.scottcountymn.gov/591/CH-27-Reconstruction.  
 
If any questions arise before the Open House, please contact me at 952-496-8313.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Sellner 

 
 
 


